
What’s being done about traffic congestion in Cockburn 
Video Transcript 

Are you shifting me? 
This traffic is *honk honk*
Don't worry, something is being done
All levels of Government are working together to reduce the traffic congestion and 
Cockburn Central
And around Kwinana Freeway at Berrigan Drive
They are bad spots
To improve traffic flow at Cockburn Central, part of Spearwood Avenue and Armadale 
Road
From Tapper road through to Anstey Road has been duplicated
And a new bridge is being built over Kwinana Freeway
To connect North Lake Road to Armadale Road
And to reduce congestion getting on and off the Freeway at Berrigan Drive
They have widened the Freeway from Russell Road to Farrington Road
And are duplicating parts of Jandakot Road and Karel Avenue
Other things that will help include the new Thornlie rail link
The upgrade to Stock Road and Beeliar Drive Intersection
The Smart Freeway and our ever-expanding network of walking and bike paths and roads
so it is going to improve
They are working on it
www.cockburn.wa.gov.au/Transport 
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